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Press Release- Road Closure   
 

 

Due to a street rehabilitation project, construction is scheduled to start Monday     

October 3rd, 2022, on the following roadways:  

 

- Brandi Street  

- Tillman Street  

- Ashley Street  

 

Please use caution when driving in this area and detour when necessary. 

 

 


